NORTH PACIFIC FISHERY MANAGEMENT COUNCIL

A Report on the Working Subcommittee to Review Foreign Permit Applications

Wednesday, Thursday, January 26/27, 1977

This working subcommittee met on Wednesday afternoon and late
Thursday morning in the Windsor Room of the Sheffield House. In
attendance for all or part of the meetings were

Donald L. McKernan
Harry L. Rietze
James W. Brooks
Douglas B. Eaton
Ralph Giffin (for RADM Hayes)
Keith Specking
Truman Emberg
Richard Lau ber
Carl Price
Frank Fukuhara
Ron Naab

This group discussed the detailed suggestions for change as proposed by the U.S. Coast Guard and NMFS and made several recommendations to the Council. A stated opinion of this group was that they had too little pertinent information to make meaningful comments on the foreign permit applications. Specific recommendations were made by Keith Specking and Donald McKernan in reports to the Council which are contained in the minutes.